MEMO



TO: Mayor Hahs and Members of the Board of Aldermen

FROM: Larry Miller, Building & Planning Manager

DATE: August 28, 2025

SUBJECT: Approval of Plat – Blues Highway Center Subdivision

The Planning and Zoning Commission has reviewed and recommended approval of the plat for the Blues Highway Center Subdivision. The plat meets all applicable subdivision regulations and requirements. This item was also discussed at the August 18th meeting during the study session.

A majority vote of the Board of Aldermen is required for approval.